
Congratulations to our 5/6th grade Spelling Bee top competitors! Charlotte was victorious,
and Braedyn earned runner up. Charlotte will be competing at the Hancock County Spelling
Bee during the last week of January.

PTO Jac N Dos PIZZA SUNDAY
JANUARY 22, 2023
JUST MENTION PTO WHEN YOU ORDER OR DINE IN.              GO
OUT AND GET SOME PIZZA OR SUBS TO SUPPORT THE
ARLINGTON PTO.
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